FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
Information held by the Leicester City Council in relation to the dwellinghouses located at 59 and 61 Lutterworth Road, LE2 8PH, to which the Leicester City Council holds title. The following information is requested:

- The circumstances under which the properties came to be owned by the Leicester City Council
The properties were transferred to Leicester City Council in 1996 for the enablement of a planned Highways scheme.


- How long the properties have been unoccupied, and why (if applicable)
The properties were held vacant with a view to demolition.

- Whether one or both of the properties are available for purchase
- Details of any proposals by the Leicester City Council or another party to develop said properties

With the Highways scheme no longer going ahead in the foreseeable future, the Council is looking to bring the properties in to use, and they are therefore not available for purchase.  


You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
